
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our role at Comberton is to spark curiosity, creating a world of opportunity, awe and wonder for our children and staff. We aim to 
equip our children with the knowledge, skills and values to lead productive, healthy and inspired lives in modern day Britain. 

 
 

Head Teacher: Mr P. Freear 

Chair of Governors: Mr S. Deakin 

 

Comberton Primary School 

Borrington Road 

Kidderminster 

Worcestershire 

DY10 3ED 

 

Tel: 01562 754704 

Fax: 01562 753907 

Email:office@comberton.worcs.sch.uk 

Website: www.combertonprimary.com 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
During the last few years, the government has provided money to all schools to help 
students from lower income families do their very best. This funding is called the ‘Pupil 
Premium’. We receive this additional funding for each student on our role registered as 
eligible for free school meals (FSM). This is currently £1345 per student. We are using 
this money to help our students make good progress or to support their wellbeing. 
We are also able to offer additional support towards the cost of trips, school clubs, 
sporting opportunities and music lessons.  
 
As the family, pupil and school benefit, we strongly encourage eligible parents/carers to 
apply for this status. No one will know who has registered and it will not affect any other 
benefits being claimed. You can register your son/daughter for Free School Meals if 
you get any of these benefits: 
 
 Universal Credit, provided claimants have an annual net earned income not 

exceeding £7,400 (£616.67 per month) 
 Income Support 
 Income-based Jobseeker's Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 The guarantee element of Pension Credit 
 Child Tax Credit, provided they are not also entitled to Working Tax Credit and have 

an annual gross income of no more than £16,190, as assessed by HMRC 

 Working Tax Credit run-on - paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for Working 
Tax Credit 

 
Forms can be collected from our school office and returned directly to school.  
 
Applications can also be made directly to Worcestershire County Council by visiting 
https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20062/schools/684/applying_for_free_school_m
eals or by contacting Worcestershire County Council on 

Telephone: 01905 845280 

Email: FreeSchoolMeals@worcschildrenfirst.org.uk 
  
Mrs Broadbent and Mrs Yarnold will be more than happy to help any eligible 
parents/carers and they can be contacted in the school office. 
 

 
Mr P. Freear 
Headteacher 
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